From:

Sent: 24/05/2018 11:32
To: Cc:
Subject: RE: Proposed rail link from Filton North (Brabazon) to Bristol Parkway
Dear Franks for the email. Let me get on to Peter and see when might work best for him.  Best wishes.
@bristol.gov.uk]
Sent: 24 May 2018 11:13
To: Cc:
Subject: Proposed rail link from Filton North (Brabazon) to Bristol Parkway Hi All
We are looking to arrange a meeting to discuss the process and likely delivery date for this link.  The best solution has been priced by Mott MacDonald at £ and we need to understand how quickly this can be developed and delivered as the majority of the works is not on the mainline.
– It would be really helpful if Peter Hendy could attend, so could you please ask him for some available dates for a trip to Bristol or Bath
Γhanks .
Nigel
Arena Consultant
Executive Office, 2 <sup>nd</sup> Floor, Park Side, City Hall, Bristol BS1 5TR Mob:
@bristol.gov.uk



Council services: <a href="http://www.bristol.gov.uk/service">http://www.bristol.gov.uk/service</a>
Latest council news: <a href="http://www.bristol.gov.uk/consult">http://www.bristol.gov.uk/consult</a>
Consultations: <a href="http://www.bristol.gov.uk/consult">http://www.bristol.gov.uk/consult</a>

This email is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute, disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this communication in error, please tell us immediately by return email and then delete the email and any copies of it from your computer system. Thank you.

Wessex Water Services Limited, Registered in England No 2366648. Registered Office – Wessex Water Operations Centre, Claverton Down Road, Claverton Down, Bath, BA2 7WW